George Lloyd

From: Marilyn Treacy <emailcbag@gmail.com>

Sent: 25 April 2021 15:26

To: C2Caudit

Subject: C2C Audit Coton Busway Action Group 2nd Submission

Attachments: CBAG 2nd submission to Auditor introductory letter.pdf; CBAG 2nd submission to

Auditor Appendix A.pdf, CBAG 2nd submission to Auditor Appendix B.pdf

Dear Mr Swann,

Please find attached the Coton Busway Action Group's representation on the Assumptions and Constraints
document on the GCP Cambourne to Cambridge scheme.

| have attached 3 documents; a covering letter, our response to the assumptions and constraints document
(Appendix A) and a copy of our first submission (Appendix B).

Kindly acknowledge receipt of these documents.

Thank you,
Dr Marilyn Treacy
(On behalf of the Coton Busway Action Group)



